Plans for Bee & Bee Childcare

To whom it may concern,
My hopes are to open and run a Childcare centre at 125 king street Thedford.

The parking lot will be 96" by 28’4 from road to the edge of where we plan to put the fence. This leaves
room for 10 cars to park on Sherrard St.

My plan is to have 5 staff members, my hours will be 7-530 Monday to Friday, We are planning on having
26 children enrolled, if ministry approves us for that many.

The shed outside has been taken down and the yard will be fenced in.

We have cleaned up the front of the building taking down shrubs, any remaining bushes will stay as they
are. The building will be renovated to suit the ministry of educations needs. There will not be any major
renovations done, as the building was already set up in a manor which could easily accommodate a
childcare Centre.

The building would be strictly a day nursery. It will not be used as a residence of any kind.
Peak drop off and pick up times | believe would be between 8 and 830 and 420 and 5pm.

Parents would pull into the areas left for parent parking and go to their child’s designated door and
retrieve them, it would be the same for drop offs. | don’t believe at anytime there would be more then 4
to 5 children being dropped off at a time. Preschool children would go to one Door and toddlers to
another to help speed up the drop off pick up times.

Thanks,

Kart and Adam Brebner



